
***NEW On-line Survey***

The Inside Track

Completed Work

Upcoming Activites

ALL ABOARD!
Next Stop Cocoa!

Project Contact
Laura Carter
Assistant Director

Laura.Carter@SCTPO.com This study is funded by the
FDOT Intermodal Development Program.

Get Involved!
Visit SCTPO website to stay up-to-date on intermodal 
planning activities, submit comments and attend 
community meetings.

www.sctpo.com

www.facebook.com/SCTPO

www.twitter.com/SpaceCoastTPO

www.linkedin.com/company/sctpo

Project Update on the 
Intermodal Station 
Feasibility Study

PROJECT SCHEDULE

Analysis

July 2023 Oct 2024

Concept 
Development

Implementation 
Plan Development

Final 
Report

•
• Environmental Impact Reviewed
• Coordination with FDOT on Clearlake Rd

• Initiated Concept Development
• Modal Partner Workshop

• Site development concepts
• Modal connections at the station
•
•

announced they 

station in Cocoa.  
The Cocoa City 
Council has 
approved $5 million 
in support of the 
future station.

 

www.sctpo.com/shapeyourstation


